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I oppose HB 2005. It is a poorly thought out Bill that will criminalize otherwise law-

abiding citizens while having no effect on those who may use a gun for criminal 

purposes. A entirely different Bill written to maximize penalties for criminals while 

using a undetectable firearm during the commission of a crime could make sense.  

For centuries, Americans have been lawfully assembling their own firearms and used 

them responsibly and legally. it is important not to conflate undetectable firearms 

ownership as a whole with criminal activity. 

 

 

 


